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The Defense of Kamino and Other Tales
The first story follows four generations of Jedi, including Dooku, QuiGon Jinn, Obi-Wan Kenobi, and Anakin Skywalker; and, when Obi-Wan and
Siri fall in love, their relationship has unforeseen consequences for
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generations to come.

A New Threat
A prequel to the upcoming multi-player online game follows a
smuggler's discovery of a rich treasure that sparks a competition
involving the Republic, the Empire, the Hutts and the Jedi High
Council, all of whom are manipulated by an enigmatic spy. Video game
tie-in.

Star Wars: Darth Maul: Son of Dathomir
Obi-Wan Kenobi returns to Jedi headquarters, hoping for reinstatement
in the Jedi order, only to discover that the headquarters complex has
been sabotaged, Yoda has narrowly escaped an attempt to kill him, and
the temple faces destruction if he, his friends, and Qui-Gon Jinn
cannot find their enemy in time.

Rise and Fall of Darth Vader
From the author of the New York Times bestselling Oh My Dog comes the
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true story of Yoda, a very special cat—and adorable Instagram
sensation—rescued by Beth and Howard Stern. When Beth first met Yoda
at the animal shelter, he was skinny and his fur was matted. He hid in
the back of his cage and wanted nothing to do with anyone. But Beth
chose Yoda. She took him home, cleaned him up, and gave him love. Beth
fosters kittens, too, and before long Yoda discovered them—and his
life purpose. Now he’s happy, and fluffy, and very, very busy. He
makes sure the orphan kittens eat, he keeps them safe, and he even
cleans up after them. Yoda acts like a father and mother to the foster
kittens that fill his home, and taking care of others has helped him
too: even though Yoda has a serious heart condition, he’s made a
miraculous turnaround, and is healthier than doctors thought he could
be. To further the important work that Beth does on behalf of animals,
all of her proceeds from this book will be donated to North Shore
Animal League America’s Bianca’s Furry Friends campaign.

The Dark Side Sourcebook
After breaking a curse that has troubled the kingdom for years,
Shielder's Mark is rewarded with the hand of a princess only to find
married life to be as difficult as any magical foe he's ever faced.
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Star Wars: Clone Wars Gambit - Siege
Emma - I know it sounds crazy. You (and Mum!) will be wondering where
I've been disappearing to, and when I'll be back. That's why I'm
leaving you all this evidence - in case something happens and I DON'T
come back. Look at everything in my book. Call the phone numbers.
Check out the websites. But, you can't tell ANYBODY about it, unless
you want to end up in over your head, like me. But don't worry, I'll
be OK (I think). Hey, maybe this is the beginning of a new life for
me. For sure it's the end of the old one. Call me. Love, Cathy This
book reaches beyond the written word to interact with teenage girls in
ways they are quite familiar with in other areas of their lives. From
instant-messaging to text-messaging, from surfing the web to having
their own sites, the age-old story of 'boy dumps girl and girl wins
boy back' is lifted from the page to our three-dimensional, 21stcentury world.

The Rising Force
As the Clone Wars rage on, Yoda receives a message that his adversary
and former pupil wants to meet secretly to discuss peace on the evil
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planet Vjun and he must decide whether to trust Dooku or risk losing
the war.

Star Wars, the Old Republic
"This spellbinding fantasy weaves the tantalizing tale of a young
woman's struggle against her supernatural twin. But when the mystical
island of Clouds End comes under attack by the invading forces of a
mad emperor, the pair must forge an uneasy alliance to defend their
home. "Stewart's beautifully lucid, poetic prose makes for a narrative
of commanding power and enchantment that echoes the best of Le Guin
and Tolkein." -- Booklist"--

The Dark Rival
Continues the Star Wars saga in the time just after the Attack of the
Clones.

Wild Space
The Clone Wars have exploded across the galaxy as Republic forces and
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Separatists struggle to gain the upper hand. But while the Jedi
generals work tirelessly to defeat Count Dooku and his rebels, Supreme
Chancellor Palpatine is hatching his own dark victory plans. The
Separatists have launched a sneak attack on Coruscant. Obi-Wan Kenobi,
wounded in battle, insists that Anakin Skywalker and his rookie
Padawan Ahsoka leave on a risky mission against General Grievous. But
when Senator Bail Organa reveals some explosive intelligence that
could turn the tide of war in the Republic's favor, the Jedi Master
agrees to accompany him to an obscure planet on the Outer Rim to
verify the facts. What Obi-Wan and Bail don't realize is that they're
walking into a deadly trap concocted by Palpatine. And by the time
they find out, escape may not be an option. Inspired by the fulllength animated feature film Star Wars: The Clone Wars and the brandnew TV series, these thrilling adventures are filled with provocative,
never-before-revealed insights into the characters of Obi-Wan, Anakin,
Padme, Yoda, Count Dooku, and many other Star Wars favourites.

Rule of Two: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane)
A futuristic cautionary tale shows what happens when modern warfare
gives rise to a horrifying form of magic
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Dark Web
This is the era of Luke Skywalker's legacy: the Jedi Master has
unified the order into a cohesive group of powerful Jedi Knights.
However, as this era begins, planetary interests threaten to disrupt
this time of relative peace and Luke is plagued by visions of an
approaching darkness. Melding the galaxy into one cohesive political
whole after the savage war with the Yuuzhan Vong is not the easiest
task, and already some worlds are chafing under the demands of the new
government. Civil war may be brewing, and the Skywalker-Solo clan find
that they might not all be on the same side. Meanwhile, evil is rising
again--out of the best intentions--and it looks like the legacy of the
Skywalkers may come full circle

Shadows Over Baker Street
Jabba the Hutt sends Boba Fett into the thick of the Clone Wars and
sparks fly when Boba crosses the path of General Grievous ¿ and many
lives are threatened.

Betrayal
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“The Jedi are keepers of the peace. We are not soldiers.”—MACE WINDU,
Star Wars: Episode II: Attack of the Clones Mace Windu is a living
legend: Jedi Master, senior member of the Jedi Council, skilled
diplomat, devastating fighter. Some say he is the deadliest man alive.
But he is a man of peace—and for the first time in a thousand years,
the galaxy is at war. Now, following the momentous events climaxing in
the Battle of Geonosis, Master Mace Windu must undertake a perilous
homecoming to his native world—to defuse a potentially catastrophic
crisis for the Republic . . . and to confront a terrifying mystery
with dire personal consequences. The jungle planet of Haruun Kal, the
homeworld Mace barely remembers, has become a battleground in the
increasing hostilities between the Republic and the renegade
Separatist movement. The Jedi Council has sent Depa Billaba—Mace’s
former Padawan and fellow Council member—to Haruun Kal to train the
local tribesmen as a guerilla resistance force, to fight against the
Separatists who control the planet and its strategic star system with
their droid armies. But now the Separatists have pulled back, and Depa
has not returned. The only clue to her disappearance is a cryptic
recording left at the scene of a brutal massacre: a recording that
hints of madness and murder, and the darkness in the jungle . . . a
recording in Depa’s own voice. Mace Windu trained her. Only he can
find her. Only he can learn what has changed her. Only he can stop
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her. Jedi were never intended to be soldiers. But now they have no
choice. Mace must journey alone into the most treacherous jungle in
the galaxy—and into his own heritage. He will leave behind the
Republic he serves, the civilization he believes in, everything but
his passion for peace and his devotion to his former Padawan. And he
will learn the terrible price that must be paid, when keepers of the
peace are forced to make war. . . . Features a bonus section following
the novel that includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe,
and over half a dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars
books of the last thirty years!

Death of a Nation
The second installment of a two-book Obi-Wan Kenobi and Anakin
Skywalker adventure, set against the backdrop of the Clone Wars! ObiWan Kenobi and Anakin Skywalker are trapped on the Separatist
controlled planet Lanteeb, on the run from General Lok Durd and his
droid army. After being forced to abandon their jerry-rigged groundcar
they continue on foot, hunted, as they try to find a safe place to
hide and regroup before escaping the planet altogether. Eventually
they seek shelter in a remote Lanteeban village, but the Separatists
track them down. Now they're under siegeand the little time they've
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bought themselves is running out.

Yoda
Based on all six of the Star Wars movies, tells the story of Anakin
Skywalker from his birth in slavery to his death as the powerful Darth
Vader. Reprint.

Star Wars
Ever since Emperor Palpatine's Order 66--which called for the
execution of all Jedi--Jax Pavan is the last Knight around to fight
the dark side of the Force. Together with his droid I-5, Jax has
eluded Vader time and again, all the while wreaking havoc against the
Empire through the underground resistance on Coruscant. But now the
Rebel's leader on the city-planet has been captured, and it's up to
the Last Jedi to ride againpossibly for one final adventure.

Star Wars
"Darth Maul wages war against Darth Sidious and his generals Count
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Dooku and General Grievous with his allies in the Shadow Collective"--

Yoda Gets a Buddy
Novelizations of Episodes IV - VI of the Star Wars movies.

Clouds End
Yoda the Persian cat oversees the foster cats but learns a lot when
Buddy, a new kitten, joins the group.

Star Wars Vol. 13
Anakin Skywalker searches for the evil Darth Sidious, struggles with
his duty as a Jedi Knight and role as the secret husband of Senator
Padme Amidala, and strives to eliminate all resistance to the Empire
in his new role as Darth Vader.

The Night Watch
Provides instructions for creating characters and campaigns for the
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"Star Wars" roleplaying game that call on the dark side of the Force,
and offers details on character classes, specific evil characters, and
related topics.

The Hive: Star Wars Legends (Short Story)
Master detective Sherlock Holmes enters the macabre and nightmarish
world of H. P. Lovecraft to solve a series of bizarre cases in a
collection of short fiction by twenty leading authors, including Neil
Gaiman, Steve Perry, Brian Stableford, Poppy Z. Brite, Barbara Hambly,
and Caitlin Kiernan, among others. Reprint. 12,500 first printing.

Star Wars Trilogy
The Clone Wars rage on. As insurgent Separatists fight furiously to
wrest control of the galaxy from the Republic, Supreme Chancellor
Palpatine cunningly manipulates both sides for his own sinister
purposes. Torrent Company’s Captain Rex agrees to temporarily relieve
Anakin Skywalker of Ahsoka, his ubiquitous–and insatiably
curious–Padawan, by bringing her along on a routine three-day
shakedown cruise aboard Captain Gilad Pellaeon’s newly refitted
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assault ship. But the training run becomes an active–and
dangerous–rescue mission when Republic undercover agent Hallena Devis
goes missing in the middle of a Separatist invasion. Dispatched to a
distant world to aid a local dictator facing a revolution, Hallena
finds herself surrounded by angry freedom fighters and questioning the
Republic’s methods–and motives. Summoned to rescue the missing
operative who is also his secret love, Pellaeon–sworn to protect the
Republic over all–is torn between duty and desire. And Ahsoka, sent in
with Rex and six untested clone troopers to extract Hallena,
encounters a new and different Jedi philosophy, which shakes the
foundation of her upbringing to the core. As danger and intrigue
intensify, the loyalties and convictions of all involved will be
tested. . . . Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the
last thirty years!

Yoda
BONUS: This short story features an exclusive author interview—plus an
excerpt from Steven Barnes’ Star Wars novel, The Cestus Deception.
WHAT LIES BENEATH Dispatched as a Republic envoy to the Outer Rim
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planet Ord Cestus—in a bid to halt the sale of potentially deadly “biodroids” to the Confederacy—Obi-Wan Kenobi finds himself enlisted in a
mission more desperate, and dangerous, than diplomatic. The once selfcontained world has long since been co-opted by unscrupulous
offworlders, whose plunder of a vital natural resource has enabled the
rise of a powerful corporation that controls the economy. Ord Cestus’s
native population, the X’Ting, are now mere second-class citizens in
their own society. Enter the Jedi Knight, with news that a legal
technicality has turned the tables—and the corrupt forces with a
stranglehold on Ord Cestus are now at the mercy of the X’Ting.
Circumstances, however, are more dire than the Republic suspected. In
the wake of a devastating plague, the X’Ting’s benevolent rulers are
dead, and the once tightly knit race has splintered into battling
factions. Reunification can only come with the rise of new royals,
whom all X’Ting are bound by blood to serve. But the eggs that will
spawn those sovereigns lie out of reach, secured in a secret chamber
and booby-trapped by those whose knowledge died with them in the
plague. Now, to salvage a people’s destiny, Obi-Wan will risk a
veritable descent into hell: braving the unknown horrors in the
forgotten depths of an alien world, on a perilous quest from which
none who went before have ever returned.
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No Prisoners
Collects Star Wars #26-30. With one member of the rebel crew captured
and imprisoned, we turn once more to the journals of Ben Kenobi and a
legendary adventure with Jedi MasterYoda!

Cathy's Book
Sent to aid a local dictator facing a revolution, Hallena Devis finds
herself in danger as she is surrounded by belligerant freedom fighters
at the same time Captain Gilad Pellaeon is facing a decision whether
to rescue Hallena or stay true to the Republi

Nobody's Son
Collects Star Wars (2015) #73-75, Star Wars: Empire Ascendant (2019)
#1. It’s the end of the era of hope! Rebels and rogues take center
stage as this volume of Marvel’s STAR WARS comes to a close! Who
exactly is Dar Champion, and how far can Leia trust him when Han’s
life is on the line? What shocking lesson will Luke learn when Warba
finally reveals her true self? When faced with his lost past, can
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C-3PO seize control of his destiny — and be the hero of his own story?
And Chewbacca takes on Darth Vader in vicious hand-to-hand combat!
Meanwhile, the Rebellion’s search for a new home — a base safe from
the reach of the Empire — leads them to the planet Hoth! Doctor Aphra
and Beilert Valance lend a hand as the Rebellion’s fate is set - and
the Empire ascends!

Yoda: Dark Rendezvous: Star Wars Legends
Qui-Gon Jinn, a Jedi Master, has difficulty training young Obi-Wan
Kenobi, because he can't forget the betrayal by his first apprentice,
Xanatos.

Star Wars Vol. 5
Obi-Wan Kenobi and Anakin Skywalker embark on a mission to uncover the
wearabouts of the evil Sith Lord, Darth Sidious, only to become
trapped in a labyrinthine web of lies, betrayal, and intrigue.

No Prisoners: Star Wars Legends (The Clone Wars)
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“Within twenty-four standard hours we will sit firmly astride the
communications link that connects the worlds of the Republic. . . .
Our control will be a dagger thrust directly at Coruscant. This is the
move that will win the war for us.” With these ominous words, Pors
Tonith, ruthless minion of Count Dooku, declares the fate of the
Republic sealed. Commanding a Separatist invasion force more than one
million strong, the cunning financier-turned-warrior lays siege to the
planet Praesitlyn, home of the strategic intergalactic communications
center that is key to the Republic’ s survival in the Clone Wars. Left
unchallenged, this decisive strike could indeed pave the way for the
toppling of more Republic worlds . . . and ultimate victory for the
Separatists. Retaliation must be swift and certain. But engaging the
enemy throughout the galaxy has already stretched Supreme Chancellor
Palpatine’s armies to the limit. There is no choice but to move
against the surging waves of invading battle-droids on Praesitlyn with
only a small contingent of clone soldiers. Commanding them will be
Jedi Master Nejaa Halcyon–hand-picked by the Council for the do-or-die
mission. And at his side, skilled young starfighter pilot Anakin
Skywalker, a promising young Jedi Padawan eager to be freed of the
bonds of apprenticeship–and to be awarded the title of Jedi Knight.
Shoulder to shoulder with a rogue Republic army officer and his battlehardened crew, a hulking Rondian mercenary with an insatiable taste
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for combat, and a duo of ready-for-anything soldiers, the Jedi
generals take to the skies and the punishing desert terrain of
occupied Praesitlyn–to bring the battle to the Separatist forces.
Already outnumbered and outgunned, when confronted with an enemy
ultimatum that could lead to the massacre of innocents, they may also
be out of options. Unless Anakin Skywalker can strike a crucial
balance between the wisdom born of the Force . . . and the instincts
of a born warrior. Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the
last thirty years!

The Captive Temple
As the Clone Wars rage, Jedi Master Yoda must once again face one of
his greatest adversaries: Count Dooku. . . . The savage Clone Wars
have forced the Republic to the edge of collapse. During the height of
the battle, on Jedi Knight escapes the carnage to deliver a message to
Yoda on Coruscant. It appears that Dooku wants peace and demands a
rendezvous. Chances are slim that the treacherous Count is sincere
but, with a million lives at stake, Yoda has no choice. The meeting
will take place on Djun, a planet steeped in evil. The challenge could
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not be more difficult. Can Yoda win back his once promising pupil from
the dark side or will Count Dooku unleash his sinister forces against
his former mentor? Either way, Yoda is sure of one thing: This battle
will be one of the fiercest he’ll ever face. Features a bonus section
following the novel that includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded
universe, and over half a dozen excerpts from some of the most popular
Star Wars books of the last thirty years!

Resurrection Man
As Jacen Solo continues his rise to power, he grows increasingly like
his grandfather, Darth Vader, and his evil Sith mentor, Emperor
Palpatine, until he is forced to make a horrifying choice that will
forever change his own life and those of the Skywalker and Solo
families. Reprint.

Star Wars
How do a band of rebels distract themselves when sneaking into the
creepiest place in the galaxy? Tell scary stories of course! Follow
Lina Graf, Crater, and friends as they sneak--and fight--their way
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into the terrifying castle of Darth Vader! Along the way, they'll
trade spooky stories featuring the most terrifying villains and
creatures in the universe!

Legacy of the Jedi
The University of Arizona Artificial Intelligence Lab (AI Lab) Dark
Web project is a long-term scientific research program that aims to
study and understand the international terrorism (Jihadist) phenomena
via a computational, data-centric approach. We aim to collect "ALL"
web content generated by international terrorist groups, including web
sites, forums, chat rooms, blogs, social networking sites, videos,
virtual world, etc. We have developed various multilingual data
mining, text mining, and web mining techniques to perform link
analysis, content analysis, web metrics (technical sophistication)
analysis, sentiment analysis, authorship analysis, and video analysis
in our research. The approaches and methods developed in this project
contribute to advancing the field of Intelligence and Security
Informatics (ISI). Such advances will help related stakeholders to
perform terrorism research and facilitate international security and
peace. This monograph aims to provide an overview of the Dark Web
landscape, suggest a systematic, computational approach to
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understanding the problems, and illustrate with selected techniques,
methods, and case studies developed by the University of Arizona AI
Lab Dark Web team members. This work aims to provide an
interdisciplinary and understandable monograph about Dark Web research
along three dimensions: methodological issues in Dark Web research;
database and computational techniques to support information
collection and data mining; and legal, social, privacy, and data
confidentiality challenges and approaches. It will bring useful
knowledge to scientists, security professionals, counterterrorism
experts, and policy makers. The monograph can also serve as a
reference material or textbook in graduate level courses related to
information security, information policy, information assurance,
information systems, terrorism, and public policy.

Star Wars: The Last Jedi (Legends)
Raised among mortals in a world that perpetually tests his restraint,
reluctant angel Dante is challenged to hide his powers and is
ultimately compelled to fulfill his fate. Reprint.

Sacrifice
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Three years after his marriage to Mara Jade, Luke receives word that
the remains of the legendary Outbound Flight Project have been found,
prompting Luke and Mara to join a team of adventurers on an expedition
into the Unknown Regions.

Shatterpoint: Star Wars Legends
Qui-Gon Jinn will not accept Obi-Wan Kenobi as his jedi apprentice
until he learns to control his anger and fear, but when Obi-Wan
encounters evil for the first time, he is forced to control his
emotions.

Star Wars Adventures: Tales from Vader's Castle
Now a major motion picture! Who is killing America? Is it really
Donald Trump and a GOP filled with white supremacists? In a major new
work of historical revisionism, Dinesh D’Souza makes the provocative
case that Democrats are the ones killing America by turning it into a
massive nanny state modeled on the Southern plantation system. This
sweeping alternative history of the Democratic Party goes back to its
foundations in the antebellum South. The slaveholding elite devised
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the plantation as a means of organizing labor and political support.
It was a mini welfare state, a cradle to grave system that bred
dependency and punished any urge to independence. This model impressed
northern Democrats, inspiring the political machines that traded
government handouts for votes from ethnic immigrant blocs. Today's
Democrats have expanded to a multiracial plantation of ghettos for
blacks, barrios for Latinos, and reservations for Native Americans.
Whites are the only holdouts resisting full dependency, and so they
are blamed for the bigotry and racial exploitation that is actually
perpetrated by the left. Death of a Nation's bracing alternative
vision of American history explains the Democratic Party's dark past,
reinterprets the roles of figures like Van Buren, FDR and LBJ, and
exposes the hidden truth that racism comes not from Trump or the
conservative right but rather from Democrats and progressives on the
left.

Jedi Trial: Star Wars Legends
In the New York Times bestseller Darth Bane: Path of Destruction, Drew
Karpyshyn painted a gripping portrait of a young man’s journey from
innocence to evil. That man was Darth Bane, a twisted genius whose
iron will, fierce ambition, and strength in the dark side of the Force
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made him a natural leader among the Sith–until his radical embrace of
an all-but-forgotten wisdom drove him to destroy his own order . . .
and create it anew from the ashes. As the last surviving Sith, Darth
Bane promulgated a harsh new directive: the Rule of Two. Two there
should be; no more, no less. One to embody the power, the other to
crave it. Now Darth Bane is ready to put his policy into action, and
he thinks he has found the key element that will make his triumph
complete: a student to train in the ways of the dark side. Though she
is young, Zannah possesses an instinctive link to the dark side that
rivals his own. With his guidance, she will become essential in his
quest to destroy the Jedi and dominate the galaxy. But there is one
who is determined to stop Darth Bane: Johun Othone, Padawan to Jedi
Master Lord Hoth, who died at Bane’s hands in the last great Sith War.
Though the rest of the Jedi scoff at him, Joshua’s belief that there
are surviving Sith on the loose is unshakeable. As Johun continues his
dogged pursuit of the man who killed his master, Zannah, faced
unexpectedly with a figure from her past, begins to question her
embrace of the dark side. And Darth Bane is led by Force-induced
visions to a moon where he will acquire astonishing new knowledge and
power–power that will alter him in ways he could never have imagined.
. . . Features a bonus section following the novel that includes a
primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen
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excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the last
thirty years!
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